
Rick and Fairy Hattan both grew up in the Aurora, Nebraska area. As children
they responded to the gospel; Fairy trusting Christ at age 5 and Rick at age 10.
The Lord used the ministry of their local church and Bible camps to mold and
guide their lives, fostering a love for the Lord. In 1985, having a strong desire to
serve in full-time ministry, the Lord used that influence of children's ministries
in their lives, as well as their involvement in local Awana Clubs over the years,
to become Awana Missionaries for Nebraska and Southeast Wyoming.

With 40+ years of club and missionary experience, the Lord has used Rick and
Fairy's creative, organizational and visionary gifting to start and strengthen
over 200 local Awana ministries. They have a dream to see Awana clubs in
their 100 counties so that the 500,000 kids of Nebraska and Southeast
Wyoming will come to know, love and serve the Lord Jesus Christ.

Rick and Fairy live in Aurora, Nebraska and have four grown children and seven
grandchildren.

Here are some current prayer matters:
Pray for good travel weather and safety.
Pray for the preparations for the Resilient Child Discipleship Training in
April.
Pray for a good attendance for the RCDT.
Pray for good church contacts for potential Awana ministries.
Pray for wisdom helping Awana ministries with their challenges.
Pray for wisdom in planning summer Connects and the fall conference.
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